
 

 

 

11th September 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Re: New Management Information System - Arbor  

 

We are excited to announce that we are moving our MIS (Management Information System) 

from Progresso to Arbor. 

 

Arbor is a MIS, which will help us communicate with parents more collaboratively and 

efficiently.  The Arbor App and Parent Portal means we can keep you informed about your 

child’s life in school in a much more accessible way.  Here you will be able to check in on your 

child’s attendance, behaviour and progress, and receive detention notifications.  All 

academy related communication emails, letters, newsletters etc. will go through Arbor. 

 

Please download the Arbor App (free of charge) as soon as possible.  

 

Getting started: 

1. Search for ‘Arbor’ in the App or Google Play Store and download/install to your device.   

 

 

 

 

2. Enter the email address we currently hold for you in school and select Hollingworth 

Academy.  As this is your first log in attempt you will need to click ‘Forgotten Password’. 

 

3. Follow the link from the password reset email – you will be asked for your child’s date of 

birth as an extra security prompt. 

 

4. Reset your password and log into Arbor. 

 

If you have any issues installing and logging into Arbor, please do not hesitate to contact 

data@hollingworthacademy.com.  In your email, please state your child’s name and tutor 

group with your query. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs B Robinson 

Assistant Headteacher Behaviour & Attitudes 

 

(The Arbor App icon) 
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